
8006070486

h
i

KANSAS CITY POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
4330 BALTiMQRC AVENUE

P O 80X 679

KANSAS CITY.. MISSOURI 64141

May 1, 1980ocuator.wE,wCe

thCE *88E SIDENT

Mr. Ilarold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

*

Dear Mr. Denton: Docket No. STN50-482, STN50-483,
STN50-586

Confirming our telephone conversation of this morning, I was disappointed
to hear that your office has not yet been able to name a SNUPPS Project
Manager. It is encouraging to hear, however, that you plan to do so within
a couple of weeks. I_ trust that you can hold this schedule. We, of course,
are anxious that a Project Manager be named and that both projects--Callaway
and Wolf Creek--be docketed as soon as possible.

Also as per our discussion, we are anxious to receive a reply to Mr. Petrick's
letter to you of April 23. As pointed out in Mr. Petrick's letter, we would
like to get on with working on those suggestions made by your staff at a
meeting on April 1. We believe a reply to Mr. Petrick's letter will help
us develop a better understanding of just what your staff has in mind in
this area.

I appreciate very much your taking time to discuss this matter with me and
want to assure you that the SNUPPS organization feels confident of its
ability to satisfy all of the NRC's concerns in a timely manner and is
very anxious to do sos

Very truly yours,
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PS"

Donald T. McPhee, Chairman
SNUPPS Management Committee
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